
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A  D  V  I  S  O  R  Y 
 
 
This is to inform participants of the change of schedule of the Training 
Workshop entitled “Tourism Product Review, Circuit Development and 
Action Planning Workshop” originally scheduled to be held on             
March 1 to 2, 2022 to March 2 to 3, 2022 . 
 
Likewise, please be advised that the workshop venue will be at  
Eduardo’s Resort Corporation located at Nautical Highway, Bayanan II, 
Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro. 
  
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
22 February 2022, Makati City 
 
 
 
ATTY. BEVIENNE G. MALATEO 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 


